Planned MISO Internet Outage for March 5, 2012 

On Monday, March 5th, the MISO internal internet will be unavailable from 8:40pm - 8:55pm Eastern Standard Time. 
We will be unable to process TSR or E-Tag submissions during this outage so there may be a short delay in processing of any requests submitted during this time period.
Contact Tariff Administration at 317-249-5523 if you have any questions. 
Thank you. 

